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As a property owner in Tenakee Springs, we are very opposed to the proposed inclusion of

Tenakee Springs into the Hoonah Borough. We stand behind the city of
Tenakee Springs's opposition to be included in the Hooan borough

Thank you
Mike and Astrid Bethers
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comments for record

After some additional thought, it would be not be appropriate to use the north shore of tenakee
Inlet for the southern boundary of the proposed Hoonah borough. Should the Hoonah borough
be expanded, the southern boundary should be the drainage divide north of the shore of
Tenakee Inlet rather than the shoreline itself. It would be best to keep any reference to Hoonah
out of Tenakee Inlet.

Thank you

Mike and Astrid Bethers
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